Dear Reader:—

This, the Seventh Edition of the * Blue and
Gold”, has been made possible not only by the
utmost co-operation of the pupils and staff of
R.C.S. but also by our loyal supporters outside
the school.

The “Blue and Gold” was a success last year
because our many friends either inserted an ad-
vertisement or bought a copy. We would like
to take this opportunity of thanking them and to
thank those who have advertised this year.

We hope that you will find this Year Book
bigger and better than ever. We are certain that
our time and energy in preparing this “Blue and
Gold” have been well spent.

Happy reading.

NORMAN BOYD, Editor
ELDON HAY, Assistant




